
19 June 2014 

REPORTS OF THE MONITORING OFFICER 
 
 

7.1   CORPORATE COMPENSATION POLICY 
 
The Monitoring Officer seeks the agreement of Council to the proposed 
Corporate Compensation Policy.  The policy is required in order to allow the 
Council to offer appropriate redress for actions taken by officers in cases 
where injustice is caused.  
 
A copy of the report is attached. 

 
Council is asked to approve the policy as set out in Appendix 1. 
   

 
 

Kamal Adatia 
Monitoring Officer 


